
 

 
 
Admin Office : House No. 123 Ward No. 4 Raghunathpur Kullu (H.P.) Mobile No. 9816090030 
 
Ref. No. SHPD/ DFO (FCA)-2023-24/ 006    Dated : 29/06/2023 
 
 
To 
 

Division Forest Officer 
Kullu, Distt. Kullu (HP) 

 
Subject: Diversion of 0.7995 ha of forest land in favour of M/S Seraj Hydro Power 

Developers House No. 123, Ward No. 4, Raghunathpur Kullu, HP for the 
construction of Sajla SHEP (2.00 MW), within the jurisdiction of Kullu Forest 
Division Distt. Kullu, HP.  
(On Line Proposal No. : FP/HP/HYD/ 150023/2021) 

Ref.: Kindly refer EDS raised by the Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA) wide Letter no. Ft.48-5657/2022 
(FCA) on Dated Nil. 
 
Sir, 

Kindly refer to your good office EDS raised online on dated 20/06/2023, on the above cited subject, the 
reply has been submitted as under: - 
 

1. All The components of the proposed project are marked in distinct colours in KML File and uploaded in 
the portal against column no. C. (ii) b. 

2. In this context undertaking of Wild Life Management Plan has been uploaded in the additional information 
detail at sr. No. 47 named as “Undertaking of WLMP”. As well as undertaking for Soil Moisture 
Conservation Plan has been uploaded in the additional information detail at sr. no. 48 named as 
“Undertaking for SMP”. 

3. In reply of point no. 11(ii) KML is send through an e-mail to The DFO Kullu and The Nodal Officer 
Shimla at their official mail id through mail ID - 1973anujmahant@gmail.com on dated 29 June 2023.  
Further, in point no. (iii), a certificate of approved capacity of the river/rivulet issued by the 
Project Officer HIMURJA has been uploaded in the additional information detail at sr. no. 46 named as 
“Power Generation Capacity”. 

4. In this context The Power Evacuation arrangement letter issued by the HPPTCL to the user agency has 
been uploaded in the additional information detail at sr. no. 34 named as “HPPTCL Letter to Sajla.” 

5. In This context  Field book of the diversion land has been upload in the addition information detail at sr. 
No. 9 named as “ Field Book” in addition to this it is submitted that the proposed forest land belongs to un-
measured  Land (Billa  Pemud) and such type of land has no Jamabandi.    

 

In view of the above, it is therefore, requested to kindly accept the reply submitted and earlier action in 
this matter shall be highly appreciated. 

 

With Regards 


